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WILLAND THEATRICAL SOCIETY ANNUAL REPORT 2023-2024 

Following last year’s Pantomime we performed “Cry Havoc” in a 1920’s themed play 
written by one of our members. That was well received by our audience’s. from this we 
went on to this year’s Pantomime in February of “Sing a Song of Sixpence” again written 
by one of our members this original Pantomime based on the song turned out to be a 
huge hit with lots of audience participation. WiTS thanks our fabulous audiences for 
their support. 

2024 we are planning 2 murder mysteries the first on June 8th a parody of the Oscars 
with a “who done it” the second will be 14th September with details yet to be agreed. 
Murder Mysteries always go down well with our Audiences and with food provided 
within the Ticket price make for an interesting and enjoyable night out. 

Our A.G.M is on 3rd May at Willand Village Hall at 7.30pm all are welcome. 

Next year’s Pantomime is yet to be decided so keep an eye on social media. 

In closing WiTS goes from Strength to strength with new members joining each year and 
taking an active part of our performances. So, if you feel you may have an inkling to 
perform or just be a part of productions  in any capacity come along and meet us 
usually Friday evening at Willand Village hall or contact our secretary on, 
witsthesecretary@gmail.com 

Sam Fincher, Treasurer. 
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